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An orientation program on the topic ‘Reflections 

of course outcomes and UN-SDGs’ was 

organized for the teaching faculty of PKM 

College of Education on 25th June 2021. The 

program was arranged in the Conference Hall. 

The event started at 10 AM. The program was 

inaugurated by the college principal Dr. Jessy 

N.C. The resource person for the day was Ms. 

Jomol Jose, Assistant Professor, and Natural 

Science. The program drew reflections on the 

implementation on SDGs so far done on the 

curriculum of teacher education. 

 

 

 


